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Question: 
Senator WONG: You have a lease at O’Connell Street, Sydney—is that correct, 
Mr Frost?  
Mr Frost: We do.  
Senator WONG: And that lease ends on 14 August this year?  
Mr Frost: I believe it has been extended, but I do not have the details to hand.  
Senator WONG: No-one has the details?  
Mr Frost: The Corporate Services area may have that tomorrow. Alternatively I can 
take that on notice. 
.......... 
Senator WONG: When were you aware it was renewed?  
Mr Frost: I would need to take that on notice to give you an exact timing, but it was 
approximately—you need to advise them about six months in advance of a renewal.  
Senator WONG: Okay, so coming back from August that will be February.  
Mr Frost: Potentially, yes, but I would need to confirm that. 
Answer:  
Refer to PM99 and PM146.  
 


